
Minutes of Public Hearing
Proposed Designation of the

2017 Fairview Hills Urban Renewal Area
May 8, 2017

107 East 4th Street
7 p.m.

Mayor Blackburn called to order at 7 p.m. the Public Hearing regarding Proposed Designation of the
2017 Fairview Hills Urban Renewal Area.

Mayor Blackburn recognized the following members present: Bruce Breeding, Roger Johnson, Kate
McGann, Fred Moreau, and Doug Shere. Absent: none. Visitors present: six.

Mayor Blackburn then stated that this is the time to receive oral or written objections from any resident
or property owner of the City.

McGann stated the City Clerk had no written objections, statements, and /or evidence heretofore filed
at City Hall prior to the hearing.

Whereupon, Mayor Blackburn opened the floor to any oral objections, statements, and all other exhibits
to be presented for consideration by the Council. Mr. Harvey Kahl introduced himself and stated that he
wants to support Malvern in any way possible. Having been away for many years, it’s good to see
growth.

There being no further objections, comments, or evidence offered, the Mayor closed the public hearing
at 7:03 p.m.

Michael K. Blackburn, Mayor
ATTEST:
Mary Poort, City Clerk


